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First experiments at the 4th ICCW 
Clausthal is all about chemistry

Students from Germany, France, Italy, Poland, and Slovakia, who were on a 
Monday morning at the Institute of Inorganic Chemistry of the Clausthal 
University of Technology, have one thing in common: they all share a special 
interest in chemistry and therefore take part in the fourth international Clausthal 
chemistry workshop. At the weekend, the students arrived in the mountain town,
which since yesterday is all about the chemistry for a week. Until next Friday, 
they will listen to various lectures and perform their own experiments until theri 
return home  on Sunday.

Not only the practical experiences that they collect, but also the exchange with 
students from other countries were appreciated by the participants. Many of 
them also plan to study in a similar direction after school.


